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Dear Ms Trevelyan,

I am contacting you about the above issue and cannot state strongly enough that this World
Heritage Site needs defending from road building. This is part of this country's heritage,
our common history, and our understanding of the extended site is only scratching the
surface. It's importance goes beyond any need for extra roads as it will outlive that specific
need.

Please listen, please understand, please support the people's ancestors and their history.

 Yours, with hope,

Caroline Moor




